
Hernandez Macias 101
Centro, San Miguel de Allende, GTO 37700

Within Mexico: (+52) 415 185 8311
Within USA & Canada: 214 550 4898

Kasitas Kahlo / Centro

$0 USD

Centro

MAIN FEATURES

• Ref: 8146
• Bedrooms: 1
• Bathrooms: 1
• Half Bathrooms: 1

<p>Two fully furnished charming condos
on Calle Pila Seca near the corner of
Zacateros in the heart of Historic
Center.</p> <p>Units D1 nad D2 are
situated in a Ultra Modern, highly
secure renovated building that nests 5
units total.</p> <p>6 minutes walk to
Jardin Principal, 1/2 block to parquing
garage, minutes to bars, restaurants
and shopping.</p> <p>Each unit features
a full kitchen with stainless steel
apliances, living room &amp; dining
areas, bedroom with king bed, 1 1/2
baths, ca/ch, high speed internet,
intercom, washer and dryer, spacious
and double-heights.</p> <p><br /></p>
<p>All utilities are included in the rent if
its short term rental.</p> <p>Long term
rental utilities not included.</p>
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